Subject:  Trash/Recycle Schedule Changes - November 10, 2022

We have recently been advised by our trash/recycling contactor that they will be making some operational changes that may impact service in our community.  In order to maximize route efficiency, it may be necessary to start their routes in our community rather than later in the day.  As such, please ensure that your trash and recycling items are ready for pickup, as usual, no later than 7:00 AM on the scheduled pickup day.  While we have not been provided a specific date of change, it is advisable that we plan for this effective with this week’s pickups.

